
From: bill.galdenzi@boehringer-ingelheim.com
To: Lawyer, Dennis
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: New Management Contact
Date: Thursday, January 17, 2019 7:11:56 AM
Attachments: Delegation of Authority January 16, 2018.pdf

Good Morning Mr. Lawyer,
 
I assumed since Dr. James Baxter retired and was the person that delegated authority to me, I would
need to update the authority letter.   I went ahead and already did this (I had Ulrich Roth sign
yesterday) -(see attached).    At the very least, the letter contains the information you requested.

Let me know if you have any questions.    Thank you.
 
 

From: Lawyer, Dennis [mailto:Dennis.Lawyer@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 5:40 AM
To: Galdenzi,Bill (ISEE) BIP-US-R
Subject: New Management Contact
 
Mr. Galdenzi,
 
Could you provide me the contact information for Dr. Roth for our records?  Phone, email,
fax.
 
The letter dated December 19, 2018, states that you are going to send a delegation of
authority letter.  I am not certain what delegation of authority you are referring.  We only
need it when the delegation of authority for the Radiation Safety Officer changes.  If it is
about something else (like RSC chair) then we don’t need it sent to us.  Please inform me if
it has been mailed. 
 
You can just email me back the responses,
 
Thanks
 
Dennis Lawyer
U.S. NRC Region 1
Health Physicist
610-337-5366
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